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Applicability This Technical Note only applies to the T3000-1032 NiMH
battery product range

1. Information.

What’s Changed The T3000-1032 has traditionally been an 1850mAhr rated
Nickel Metal Hydride (NiMH) battery pack. Over recent years,
the NiMH packs have become more popular in some countries
because of environmental reasons. Tait is committed to continue
supplying a NiMH battery pack for the T3000 because of this
increased demand.

However, the cell supplier has discontinued the 1850mAhr line
of cells and has super-ceeded the 1850mAhr cell with a higher
capacity cell. The T3000-1032 will now be rated at 2000mAhrs.
This change has already gone through into production. Below
are the first serial numbers (and Tait Job numbers) of the T3000-
1032 units with the 2000mAhr capacity.

J/N:135360 => S/N:10233580
J/N:135361 => S/N:10233630
J/N:135308 => S/N:10232780

CSO’s: Please inform all relevant dealers, technical and sales
staff of this change.
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